5 £

=" GRANT F. LANGLEY

City Attorney

LINDA ULISS BURKE
VINCENT D. MOSCHELLA
DANIELLE M. BERGNER
MIRIAM R. HORWITZ

Deputy City Attorneys
0ffice of the City Attorney
Milwaukee City Hall Suite 800 = 200 East Wells Street + Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3551
Telephone: 414.286.2601 » TDD: 414,286.2025 » Fax: 414.286.8550
December 29, 2014

Elite Transportatidn Services, LLC

c¢/o Amanda James
3048 North 25th Street
" Milwaukee, WI 53210

RE: C.I File No. 1029-2014-2312

THOMAS 0. GARTNER
STUART S. MUKAMAL
THOMAS J. BEAMISH
MAURITA F. HQOUREN
JOHN J, HEINEN -
SUSAN E. LAPPEN
JAN A. SMOKOWICZ
PATRICIA A. FRICKER
HEIDI WICK SPOERL
KURT A. BEHLING
GREGG C, HAGOPIAN
ELLEN H. TANGEN
MELANIE RUTLEDGE
JAY A. UNORA
DONALD L. SCHRIEFER
MARYNELL REGAN

G, O'SULLIVAN-CROWLEY
KATHRYN Z. BLOCK
ADAM B, STEPHENS
KEVIN P. SULLIVAN
THOMAS D. MILLER
JARELY M. RUIZ
ROBIN A. PEDERSON
MARGARET C. DAUN
JEREMY R. MCKENZIE
MARY L. SCHANNINS
PETER J. BLOCK
NICHOLAS P. DESIATO
JOANNA GIBELEV
JENNY YUAN

T.C. MAKAYA

KAIL J, DECKER
ALLISON N. FLANAGAN
LA KEISHA W. BUTLER
Assistant City Attorneys

Communication from ELITE TRANSPORTATION SERVICES, LLC

Dear Ms. James:

We have received your claim for the amount of $25,244.93 in relation to the
-vehicle damage you sustained on June 18, 2014 on North 25™ Street between West
Burleigh Street and West Chamber Street.

The Infrastructure Services Division reports asphalt patching on the 3000 block of
North 25™ Street was completed on May 16, 2014. Infrastructure did not receive
any calls or complaints prior to your June 18, 2014 accident. A street maintenance
supervisor was called to the 3000 block of North 25" Street on June 18,2014 and
acknowledged your accident. He observed your vehicle in a hole next to a catch
basin. A tow truck pulled your vehicle from the hole, and the driver of your

vehicle drove away. ‘

Because the City did not have any notice of the allegedly defective condition, it
cannot be held liable. Therefore we are denying your claim,
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If you wish to appeal this decision, you may do so by sending a letter within 21
days of the receipt of this letter to the Milwaukee City Clerk, 200 East Wells
Street, Room 205, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202, requesting a hearing.

Very truly yours,

KARI GIPSON
Investigator Adjuster
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